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Greetings Fellow Lakeville Lions, 

First of all, I would like to thank Lion Tiffany for putting together the dinner for our last meeting. Thank 

you for all your hard work in putting together such a fine meal. 

We are participating at the Trunk or Treat at Newton Park again this year. It will be on October 21st, 

from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Setup will start at 4:00 p.m. We collected candy at last month's dinner 

meeting. I hope to see all of you there, in vests and hats. 

We are trying to get our Operation KidSight up and running again. We are looking for a couple members 

to run the project. They will be working hand in hand with the Lydick Lions. They have the machine and 

are sharing it with all St. Joseph County Lions Clubs. 

Lion Darlene is helping Lion Anne Weber with the Nursing homes Christmas gift bags. Let Darlene know if 

you want to pack bags. Please bring any donations to our next dinner meeting, or drop them off at our 

home at 64500 Maple Rd, Lakeville, IN 46536. 

Our next dinner meeting will be on October 24th at Palmers. District Governor Ron Guth will be our 

speaker for the night. We will be having a special presentation after the meal. If you can make it please 

be there. Don't forget to let Lion Jean DuFord know you're coming so we have a good head count. 

I know it's early but I want to get a head start on this. November 11th is Veterans Day. I would like to do 

a special program for our veterans at our November dinner meeting. I want all Lakeville Lions veterans to 

gather up your uniforms, citations, medals, pictures, souvenirs - anything from your active duty days. 

Let's share our history with the rest of our members. 

That's all I have for now. 

Yours in Lions, 

James W. Tibbs, President 

Lakeville Lions Club 

October 2023 


